
 

 

ATAC Resources Ltd. and the First Nation of the Na Cho Nyäk Dun      

Renew Exploration Cooperation Agreement 
 

January 14, 2014 – ATAC Resources Ltd. (TSX-V) (“ATAC”) announces that it has renewed 

the Exploration Cooperation Agreement (the “Agreement”) with the First Nation of the            

Na Cho Nyäk Dun (the “NND”). The Agreement, originally announced on October 28, 2010, 

provides a framework within which exploration activities and environmental regulatory 

processes on ATAC’s Rackla Gold Project have been and will continue to be carried out.  The 

Rackla Gold Project lies exclusively within the Traditional Territory of the NND.  

 

Key points and outcomes of the Agreement: 

 

 Provides project certainty for advanced exploration activities on ATAC’s Rackla Gold 

Project; 

 Establishes principles for a long-term working relationship based on mutual respect and 

open communication between the NND and ATAC; 

 Forms the basis upon which ATAC will undertake its exploration activities; and, 

 Creates a framework to ensure training, employment and business opportunities are made 

available to the NND, NND citizens and NND businesses. 

 

About ATAC 

ATAC Resources Ltd. is a Yukon-based exploration company focused on developing Canada's 

only Carlin-type gold district at its 100% owned Rackla Gold Project. Recent exploration on the 

1,700 sq/km project has resulted in the delineation of the Tiger Gold Deposit, drilling of multiple 

high-grade Carlin-type gold zones and the identification of over 40 early-stage gold exploration 

targets. The Rackla Gold Project has no underlying royalties or third-party interests. ATAC is 

well-positioned with over $19 million in its treasury. 

 

 

On behalf of Management and the Board of Directors 

of ATAC Resources Ltd. 

 

 

Graham Downs, CEO 



 

 

 

 

For further information, please contact: 

 

Vanessa Pickering, Manager, Corporate Communications 

ATAC Resources Ltd. 

T: 604-687-2522 ext. 260 

vpickering@nordacres.com 

 

 
NEITHER THE TSX VENTURE EXCHANGE NOR ITS REGULATION SERVICES PROVIDER (AS THAT 

TERM IS DEFINED IN THE POLICIES OF THE TSX VENTURE EXCHANGE) ACCEPTS RESPONSIBILITY 

FOR THE ADEQUACY OR ACCURACY OF THIS NEWS RELEASE. 

 

This news release may contain forward looking statements based on assumptions and judgments of management 

regarding future events or results that may prove to be inaccurate as a result of exploration and other risk factors. 
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